Mission Report for October, 2021
Canaan church of Christ, Tobago, West Indies

Hello Beloved brethren,

The gospel is winning! Our congregation has been growing significantly in these past few months. The
secret is the sharing of the simple gospel to thirsting individuals. Our faith building sessions have helped
members to grow spiritually as well. We are excited to share this report for October with you:

Period: Ist to 31st
School ministry: Classes have been going great with great responses and interaction.

from students. I am also doing RI in the Primary school as well.

Lessons done*: -Despite. ..
-When circumstances change

-He gives me what I need

Our family

Adrian, Emily, Linus,
Persis, Ezra and Atara

*all of these can be found on “Church of Christ Canaan” on Facebook

-We have started two new series for growth called “Brethren, I have something to say” on the Tuesdays, and
“Let’s talk church” on the Sunday evenings. The attendance is so overwhelming, we upgraded the Zoom
package to the 500 person limit.

-Brother Michael has started a New Converts’ Discipling class on Thursdays and that has been filled up.

-GREAT NEWS: We welcomed brother Tahir, sister Sharifa, sister Helen, and brother Abdul (formerly a
Muslim) within this month. That is four more souls that satan does have under his control.

-Our course continues on Thursdays: “New Discoveries that confirm the Bible.” We look at science vs. the Bible.

-We continue to help the congregation at Mason Hall where I preach once a month. There are two brothers

there but one of them is a fire officer who gets called on duty ever so often. I fill in for him.

Continue to work with us, pray for us and support us as we work for the Lord here on the island of Tobago.

With thankfulness,

Adrian Sookdeo
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1. Our new Brother Tahir, the nephew of brother Michael is all thumbs up after being baptized. I studied with him
three (3) years ago and brother Michael studied with him this month and this time he was ready.

2. Sister Helen Trim (dark blue mask) after she was baptized into Christ is on fire for the Lord.

3. Brother Abdul (white t-shirt)stands with his family after becoming a Christian. He was a Muslim but now calls
Jesus his Lord. We are studying with his family at this time

4. Sister Sharifa was invited for Bible study with brother Michael by a sister in the church at Canaan. After three
hours chatting on WhatsApp, she was ready to be saved. The first time she and brother Michael met in person
and actually saw how each other looked was by the poolside. Isn’t God good?

Feel free to look us up and contact us anytime:

Facebook Page: Church of Christ Canaan
Facebook profile: Adrian Wheeler Sookdeo

My email: mrwheeler101 @gmail.com
Phone number: 1 (868) 323-1994
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